
BE 
ANTIBIOTICS 
AWARE
This dental clinic follows safe prescribing practices. 
Here is what you can do to be antibiotics aware too.

Tell us if you have a penicillin allergy. We may be 
able to help you determine if it’s a true allergy. 

Come in for dental care routinely and quickly. 
Routine and quick care can reduce the need for 
antibiotics. 

You do not need to take antibiotics before dental 
procedures if you have a prosthetic joint. 
Recommendations have changed and antibiotics are 
no longer needed for most patients. 

If you do need antibiotics prior to a dental procedure 
talk with your dentist about your options. Clindamycin 
is no longer recommended. 

Want more information?
Scan the QR code to learn more about using 
antibiotics safely! 
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https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/anti
microbial-stewardship/hcp.htm
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